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Good morning Ms. Yu,
 
Confirmation soil samples collected at the A-14 Compressor Station Below Ground Sump Release
Site will be collected approximately every 40 feet, which will be in the vicinity of the delineation soil
samples collected during the sampling event on March 22-23, 2017 and correspond to the
delineation soil samples numerically (S-1 = BH-1). The depths of the confirmation soil samples will be
determined during excavation activities, but are anticipated to be as follows: BH-1 @ 6”, BH-2 @ 6”,
BH-3 @ 21”, BH-4 @ 21”, BH-5 @ 6”, and BH-6 @ 6”, and BH-7 @ 6”.
 
Please let me know if you require any additional information, or have any questions or concerns. 
 
Respectfully,
Rose Slade
 
 

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD [mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 8:15 AM
To: Slade, Rose <Rose.Slade@energytransfer.com>; Randal Pair <rpair@blm.gov>
Cc: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD <Tomas.Oberding@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: A-14 Compressor station (IRP# 4635)
 
Good morning Ms. Slade:
 
NMOCD approves the proposed remediation activities for 1RP-4635 with one condition: indicate
how many samples are determined to be “appropriate number of excavation floor soil samples” and
include depth of bottom confirmation samples for each of these samples. Please confirm.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Slade, Rose [mailto:Rose.Slade@energytransfer.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2017 2:13 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Randal Pair <rpair@blm.gov>
Cc: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD <Tomas.Oberding@state.nm.us>
Subject: A-14 Compressor station (IRP# 4635)
 
Good afternoon all,
 
Please find attached the Soil Investigation and Proposed Workplan for the A-14 Compressor Station
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Below Ground Sump Release Site.  
 
With your approval we would like to request approval to proceed with the remediation process as
stated in the Workplan.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Respectfully,
Rose Slade
 

Rose Slade
Sr. Environmental Specialist
800 East Sonterra Suite 2
San Antonio, TX. 78258
210-403-6525 / 432-940-5147
 
“she is clothed with dignity and laughs without fear of the future” * Proverbs 31:25
 
Private and confidential as detailed here. If you cannot access hyperlink, please e-mail sender.

http://www.energytransfer.com/mail_disclaimer.aspx

